v PAKISTAN
% @ MERCANTILE
Q FXCHANGE

P M E X

Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2016/21 May 13, 2016

PMEX Red Chilli Weekly Futures Contract

We are pleased to inform you that Pakistan Mercantile Exchange (PMEX) will soon list additional
contracts of Red Chilli of different varieties. The tentative date of listing of these contracts would be July
15, 2016. '

Please note that the official date of the launch of the aforementioned contracts and other related details
will be communicated via a separate circular.

Brokers who are interested to participate in these physical deliverable futures contracts and want to learn
about the product and its related modalities can register themselves for training via the following email
addresses mentioning the participants’ details:

1. derek.lobo@pmex.com.pk
2. adnan.akhtar@pmex.com.pk

For further information and assistance, please free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on:
021-111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,
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Nauman Lakhani

Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Services
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